Mr Gideon Whittingham
Regeneration and Planning
Development Management
London Borough of Camden
Town Hall

Judd Street

London

WCIH BND

21% May 2014

Dear Gideon Whittingham
Application Ref: 2014/27832 /p

I have received your planning application consultation letter regarding the above
redevelopment of 120 Holborn and 12A Leather lane, London, EC1N 2TD

I am writing on behalf of the premises that we have an interest in: RPS Diamonds at 97
Hatton Garden and ABRAHAMS at 110 Hatton Garden, of our official objection to above
planning application and we will be submitting comprehensive letter detailing the grounds
for our objection within the next 10 working days.

| trust that this is satisfactory.
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Development Management a1
London Borough of Camden
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WC1H 8ND

B on

20" May 2014
Dear Gideon Whittingham,
RE: 2014/2782/p

I have received your planning application consultation letter regarding the above redevelopment of
120 Holborn and 124 Leather Lane, London, ECIN 2TD.

I'am writing on behal of the premises that we have an interest in: Channings Jewellers at 96 Hatton
Garden, Hamiltons The Jewellers at 102 Hatton Garden and Beverley Hills Jewellers at 108 Hatton
Garden, of our official objection to the above planning application and we will be subm\'ttmg a
comprehensive letter detailing the grounds for our objection within the next 10 working days.

Itrust that this is satisfactory




